
 

The Wee Friday Note  

Friday 21st October 2022 
 

 

 

 

1. Harvest Assembly - on Thursday 27th October, we plan to hold a 

special harvest assembly.  As in past years (pre-Covid), any parents 

who wish to join us would be very welcome.  It will start at 9:15am 

and last for approximately 30 minutes.   

 

In the days leading up to this assembly, school will be accepting 

donations of tinned and packet foods for redistribution among 

families in the immediate area who, like so many, are struggling with 

the cost of living right now.  If you can spare a tin or packet or two 

(please make sure they have a long expiry date left ☺) please send 

it into school with your child for our collection table.  If you feel you 

can’t spare anything at the moment, don’t worry! 

 

2. Parent-Teacher Interviews – these will take place next week starting Monday 24th October.  As in past 

years, children will go home at 1pm each day to enable staff to meet with parents. 

o Only those with legal parental rights (known to the school) can attend.  No other relatives unless they 

have PR. 

o Each parent will have 10 minutes with their child’s teacher. 

o We want to see all parents attend these important meetings about their children’s learning and welfare. 

 

3. Is your child entitled to Free School Meals?  For every eligible child registered for Free School Meals 

(regardless of whether they ever take them or not), schools in N.I. receive additional funding.  If you think 

your children are eligible, please register – it is a big help to the school’s creaking finances!  If you need 

help, Lois (our Family Engagement Worker  07526915747) is happy to help. 

 

4. Opportunities for parents to get involved – Lois Corbett, our lovely Family Engagement Worker, has put 

together a great programme of activities for parents to engage with. Lois’ contact details are on the next page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Whatever you are, be a good one’ - Abraham Lincoln 

Mini Open Afternoon for Pre-Schoolers Open Night Information 



 

 
 

  

 

 

W/B Monday 24th October  Parent-Teacher Interview Week. 

      School finishes 1pm each day (Monday-Friday) 

 

Thursday 27th October   Harvest Assembly, 9:15am-9:45am 

      Parents welcome 

 

 

Monday 31st October to  Half-term (Halloween) holidays – 5 days 

Friday 4th November 

 

Wednesday 16th November  Mini Open Afternoon for Pre-Schoolers 5:00 – 6:00pm &                                               

                                                              School Open Night 6:00 – 7:30pm 

 

 

Wednesday 14th December  P4-P7 Carol Service at St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church (p.m.) 

 

 

Friday 16th December   P1-P3 Nativity Play at Mount Merrion Parish Church (a.m.) 

 

 

Tuesday 20th December  “Carols Around the Christmas Tree” (p.m.) 

 

 

 

 

 

**Important future dates for your diary** 


